THE HOWARD G. BUFFETT FOUNDATION

July 5, 2016

Sheriff Mark Curran Lake County Sheriff's Office 25 S. Martin Luther King Jr. Ave Waukegan, IL 60085

Dear Sheriff Curran:

Enclosed is a check in the amount of \$52,208.92 from the Howard G. Buffett Foundation (HGBF) to the Lake County Sheriff's Office. These funds are restricted for the attached K-9 expenses submitted to the HGBF by your agency.

This K-9 program is limited to a one-time grant, and the HGBF will not grant a second funding request. The county will be responsible for sustaining the K-9 unit going forward, and your agency will not receive future K-9 funding from the HGBF. If the K-9 needs to be replaced or exchanged, the Foundation will not pay for additional training or lodging.

By accepting these funds, the Lake County Sheriff's Office agrees to provide receipts to the HGBF when the above-approved items have been purchased and the grant expenditures are completed. Any unexpended funds must be returned to the HGBF immediately.

By accepting this check, the Lake County Sheriff's Office shall defend, indemnify, and hold the HGBF harmless from all losses, liabilities, damages, injuries, claims, demands, costs, attorneys' fees, and other expenses and losses incurred by the Lake County Sheriff's Office whether a claim arises during or after ownership of the equipment or dog by the Sheriff's Office as a result of this donation. The Lake County Sheriff's Office agrees that they are accepting this donation with no guarantees from the HGBF.

Upon receipt of these funds, we require that you complete and return the enclosed Acknowledgement of Charitable Contribution form within five (5) business days.

We would prefer not to receive any public recognition for this donation. To the best of your ability, we kindly ask that this contribution remain anonymous.

Please contact me directly with any questions.

Best regards,

Trisha A. Cook

(Juppa Cook)

Vice President of Operations & Treasurer

Enclosures

Agreed and Acknowledged by:

Sheriff Mark Curran

MUST BE SIGNED BY SHERIFF

145 N. Merchant St., Decatur, Illinois 62523 Telephone: 217/423-9286 Fax: 217/423-9287 Email: info@hgbfoundation.org

THE HOWARD G. BUFFETT FOUNDATION

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF CHARITABLE CONTRIBUTION

As a representative of my organization, I hereby acknowledge receipt of the charitable contribution made by the Howard G. Buffett Foundation. I certify that no benefit was provided to the Foundation or any person associated with the Foundation in return for this contribution.

Please print or type information, sign and promptly return by fax, mail or scanned email attachment to:

The Howard G. Buffett Foundation ATTN: Vice President of Operations 145 N. Merchant St.

Decatur, IL 62523

Fax: (217) 423-9287 tac@hgbfoundation.org

ORGANIZATION NAME: LAKE COUNTY SHEETH'S OFFICE
PROJECT TITLE: BOMB DETECTIONS KY VEHICLE
ESTIMATED TIMELINE OF PROJECT: / MONTH
AMOUNT OF CASH CONTRIBUTION: \$52, 708.72
NAME OF REPRESENTATIVE: MARK C. CUERAN, JR.
TITLE OF REPRESENTATIVE: SHERIFF
SIGNATURE: Marin Clara
DATE: